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MRS. Marta Juarez 

Ambassador of Costa Rica and Chief of the Permanent Mission to UN-Habitat in Nairobi 

 

Ref: UNH-SGB-O-20304  

 

Dear Ambassador Juarez: 

As a member of the United Nations Human Settlements Programme (UN-Habitat) Executive 

Board, I am pleased to communicate you that Costa Rica will participate on its first session for 

the year 2020, to be conducted virtually on Monday, 29 June 2020.   

Costa Ricas’s official Representatives to the meeting will be: Mrs. Irene Campos Gómez, Minister 

of Housing and Human Settlements, MRS. Marta Juarez, Ambassador of Costa Rica and Chief 

of the Permanent Mission to UN-Habitat in Nairobi and Mrs. Karina Calderón, Minister Campos’ 

Chief of Staff.   

 

The email addresses of the three respective representatives to the  session are: 

cirene@mivah.go.cr - mejuarez@rree.go.cr - ckarina@mivah.go.cr  

 

With my highest consideration. 

 
 
 
 
Karina Calderón 

Costa Rica’s Minister of Housing and Human Settlements’ Chief of Staff 
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